
 Polotsk CSMC 20 сентября 2022

BGIPC for standardization of metrology and quality
management invites you to retraining 2022-2024!

From August 08 to October 07, 2022, BGIPC for standardization of metrology and quality
management is recruiting for retraining of managers and specialists with higher education, as well
as senior students of universities (the last two years of study), in the following specialties:

metrology and metrological support (qualification: "specialist in metrology")
standardization, certification and quality management (qualification: "specialist in standardization
and quality")
Duration of study: 1 year 9 months. Education is paid.
The form of education is part-time, at the request of students it is possible to study remotely using
modern information technologies.

Upon completion of training, a state diploma is issued.

Documents are accepted at the address: Minsk, st. Melezha, d. 3, room. 306

Inquiries by phone: (017) 350-30-73, 215-19-48, 215-10-54.


